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SCHOOL BUS

It is incredibly important that we all follow
school bus safety. When the bus is out picking
up kids please stop. We all want our kids to be
safe when getting on and off the bus. 

NEW EXCITING THINGS AT
OUR AMENITY CENTER

The HOA has heard the requests and has been
making things happen. Gym Equipment has
been moved, the cardio machines are now
facing the water. Also the amenity center has
new gutters installed as well as French drains
around the multipurpose court to help with the
water drainage. Now that the water issue has
been resolved the developer will be resurfacing
the court in the next couple of months so be on
the look out for that. Finally the bike rack has
been moved to its own portion of the sidewalk
freeing up another parking space at the amenity
center since we all know parking is limited.

POOL IS OPEN

Our pool is open for the
2021 Season. The HOA has
hired a new monitoring
company as well. They will
be doing check ins upon
arrival to the pool.
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PLANNED EVENTS MAY - AUGUST 2021

*May 4th 4-5Pm Cousins Maine
Lobster Food Truck will be at
amenity Center 

*May 15th Blood Drive 
Register through the link on our
Facebook page

*May 16th Mothers day Brunch
11am at the amenity center

*June 5th Fishing with Fathers 

*July 4th Starting at 6pm At the
amenity Center

Bunco Dates 
*May 27th 7pm at the Amenity
Center
*June 24th 7pm at the Amenity
Center
*July 29th 7pm at the Amenity
Center
*August26th 7pm at the Amenity
Center

Our Easter event and community
garage sale were huge hits. Thank you
to everyone that participated and a
special thank you to all the mayoral
and councilmen candidates that came
out to talk with the neighborhood. 

Want to see  your pictures in the
Quarterly Newsletter? 
Post your images to our Facebook
group. You never know if yours will
end up in our newsletter.

 
 

THANK YOU

A newsletter will be put out
quarterly to help keep up with all
the events we have going on. We
encourage everyone to join our
Facebook page for the most up to
date information of all our events.

COMMENTS? FIND US ON

FACEBOOK

HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/GR

OUPS/239961406366672
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